
 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – AUTUMN TERM 2020 
 

At Jubilee, we are pleased to offer a range of Afterschool Clubs with the aim of providing activities to suit all 
ages.  This leaflet advertises all the SPORTS CLUBS.  These clubs are delivered by professional sports 
coaches and have been risk assessed to ensure they are safe for the current time.  We will be issuing another 
leaflet next week giving information about the clubs that will be run by our teaching staff.  These will be for 
individual classes/years only.  
 
Please note:  Sometimes we may have to cancel clubs at short notice due to unforeseen circumstances, 
such as staffing issues or poor weather.  
 
All clubs will finish at 4.45pm and your child should be collected from the top gate.  The cost of each club is £1 
per session.   
 
How to select and pay for your clubs: 

 Choose the clubs you want to do 

 Log onto Parentpay 

 Go to Payment Items 

 View the clubs available to your child (not all clubs are available for every child) 

 Select and make full payment. 
 

Once payment has been made, your child’s place on the club is secured.  Once the club is full, the club will not 
show under your payment items.  Due to COVID-19 we have to limit the number of places to 12.  Some clubs 
are more popular than others, so early payment is advised. 
PLEASE NOTE: IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID ON PARENTPAY, YOU DO NOT HAVE A PLACE ON A CLUB. 
 
In the event that we have to cancel a club due to staff sickness or inclement weather, the £1 fee for that 
day will be refunded via Parentpay. We are unable to refund payments if your child decides they no 
longer wish to attend or is unable to go due to sickness, medical appointments, etc. 
 
Each sports club this term will cost £12 and will start week commencing 14th September 2020.  The other 
clubs will start week commencing 21st September 2020.  THERE ARE NO CLUBS ON THE LAST WEEK 
OF TERM (14TH-18TH DECMEBER 2020). 
  
If there are less than 8 applicants for a club, we will review if this club will continue. 

 
 

Boys and Girls Football Squads: These teams will stay the same for the whole of the academic year 2020-
2021. These sessions are free of charge.  The teams will be chosen at the trials, which will take place next week 
as follows:  Boys’ Squad on Tuesday 15th September 2020 in the Cage and Girls’ Squad on Friday 18th 
September in the Cage – see separate letter. 
 

 

Please note:  All after-school violin lessons continue as per the letter you will have received already 
from LMM.  These lessons take priority over after school clubs as they are part of the curriculum.   
 

 

Details and start dates for Boosters for Year 6 will be notified at a later date. 
 
 
 

Best Wishes 
Mr T Prestwich 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


